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To whom it may concern, 

I, Justin Axel-Berg (DOB:26/01/1988, London, UK, passport no. 513315448), 

British citizen and native speaker, declare that I comprehensively reviewed the article 

“Change in Neoadjuvant Chemotherapy could alter the Prognosis of Patients with 

Pancreatic Adenocarcinoma: a case report“ by Alberto Meyer, Bárbara Justo Carvalho, 

Kayo Augusto de Almeida Medeiros, Leonardo Zumerkorn Pipek, Fernanda Sayuri do 

Nascimento, Milena Oliveira Suzuki, João Victor Taba Munhoz, Leandro Ryuchi Iuamoto, 

Luiz Augusto Carneiro-D’Albuquerque and Wellington Andraus at the University of São 

Paulo. The review was carried out in São Paulo, Brazil on the 5th October 2020.  

If you have any further doubts, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me on 

the email address provided. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Justin Axel-Berg 

Faculty of Economics and Administration, University of São Paulo 

14th October, 2020 
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